From: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Sent: 02 January 2013 17:49

To: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Subject: The Meconopsis Group

Attachments: 2013 Membership Renewal Form.pdf

Dear Member

A Happy New Year from The Meconopsis Group!

The next meeting of the Group is on Saturday March 2nd at the Royal Botanic Garden,
Edinburgh.

| shall be sending out a newsletter with the program for the meeting and AGM as well as the
Minutes of the 2012 AGM by the end of January.

Just a reminder too that subscriptions are now due and payable for 2013.

| have attached a Renewal Form.
Subscriptions are also payable by PayPal via the website at www.meconopsis.org

If you have paid your subscription recently please ignore this reminder!

Please note there is a change of Username and Password for 2013. This will be sent to you when
you have paid your subscription. Your existing Username and Password are still valid until March.

There is also a Members List being compiled for 2013. Information is on the Renewal Form, or
will be sent to you if you are paying by PayPal.

Best wishes for 2013

Norma McDowall (Secretary)


http://www.meconopsis.org/

